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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

 
5 The Countess Road, NW5 2NS  

New Dormer window on the rear and two roof lights on the front. 
 
 
We are pleased to submit an application form for the property above and to 
enclose the drawing register, OS Map, location plan, existing drawing and 
proposed drawings to support this application.  
 
The proposal includes a new dormer window at rear and two new rooflights 
on front side of the existing roof. Taking into account the precedence of 
dormer windows and rooflights in the immediate neighbourhood we believe 
that the proposed new addition will be in style with existing house and shall 
reflect the character of the surrounding area and will comply with 
conservation area requirements. In view of the above I shall be grateful for 
the Planning consent to be granted. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me for further information. 
 
 
Yours sincerely. 
 
 
 
Rana Shad B Arch, Dip Arch, ARB, RIBA, Chartered Architect 


